

Learning Together for Life

Executive Head Teacher: Andrew Smith B.Ed (Hons), M.Sc, NPQH **Head of School:** Nichola Allerston BA (Hons)(QTS), NPQH

Market Rasen Church of England Primary School (VC)

Mill Road, Market Rasen, Lincolnshire, LN8 3BL

T: 01673 842395 F: 01673 843866 E: enquiries@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk
www.marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk

Tuesday 31st January 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

As previously mentioned in the newsletter, Tuesday 7th of February is Safer Internet Day.

In school we do a lot of work around keeping children safe online. We cover this through the computing curriculum, PSHE curriculum and collective worship.

On the 7th of February the children will spend the whole day learning even more about Internet safety. We would like to invite you to drop into your child's class in the afternoon to see what they have been learning. In addition to this there will be tea and coffee available in the hall alongside a host of information resources to help you keep your child safe online. We really hope that you can join us then.

Please come in from 2.15pm onwards unless your child is in the Eagles in which case you should come in between 1.30-2.00pm as the children are doing P.E at 2.15pm.

Finally, we have a whole host of e-safety information on our website if you are not able to come in next week. Please visit www.marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk/e-safety.html

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Smith Executive Headteacher









Healthy Schools



